THE FRIDAY NOTES

Lloyd Harbor School ® November 15, 2013

QUOTE OF THE WEEK: “As we express our gratitude, we must never forget that the highest appreciation
is not to utter words, but to live by them." By John F. Kennedy

UPCOMING LHTV REPORTERS: Jessica Wang and John Zgurzynski from 4Caputo

LHTV MUSICIAN: Sam Weissberg from 6Cunningham, Brady Strough and Lucas Tsotsos from 6Glass

Monday
1/18

Tuesday Holiday Boutique ~— Little Theater

1/19 SIT

Waednesday | Sixth Grade Field Trip — Matilda (letter attached)
11/20 Holiday Boutique — Little Theater

Thursday Holiday Boutique ~— Little Theater

/21 DNA Lab Grade 6

Friday Marking Period Ends
1/22 Shirt Day
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BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, December 10th ot 8pm at the DO.

COAT DRIVE
The Student Council is coordinating a coat drive through the Family Service League to benefit families in the
Huntington area. We are collecting used coats and rain gear as well as new hats, mittens, and gloves from now
until December 4%, All used garments need to be cleaned before being brought to school. Please place all your
donations in the box outside the Literacy Center, Room 107. Thank you.

MORNING ACTIVITIES DROP-OFFS$

Only those children who have a scheduled morning activity may be dropped off before the 8:30AM start of
school. We do not have the personnel to monitor students left here before this time.

AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES - DISMISSAL
All students attending an after-school activity will be picked up at the back circle. Please follow the traffic
pattern of the PM dismissal (reverse traffic flow). As always, the safety of our children is paramount. Children
are not permitted to cross between cars or through the parking lots.




AFTERNOON BUILDING ACCESS
Please note there will be no access into the school after 4:15pm unless it has been previously arranged.

FROM THE LH$/PTG

Holiday Boutique
Come and shop with your child at the Holiday Boutique. It will be set up in the Little Theater from November
19th - 21st.  Flyer and eblast to follow with full information when your child's class will be shopping.

Box Tops
Save your Box Tops and bring them to school in support of the Student Council's campaign to raise free money for
LHS! Our school goal is 25 Box Tops per child for a total of 10,000 by the end of the year.

Lost & Found
Clothing and items that have not been claimed by parents or children will be donated next week. Please
remember to label clothing and lunch boxes your children bring to school. Anything found with a name on it will
be delivered to your child.

$chool Store
The LHS*PTG will be selling a new selection of school apparel on Friday, November 22™ after the Holiday
Boutique from 9-12,

Picture Retahe Day
A huge thank you to Alex Maiorino, Erica Giarraputo and Deneel Berlinghof for making sure everyone looked
their best.

Food Pantry
We are still collecting the items listed below for the month of November. All donations can be brought to our bins
located outside the cafeteria. Second Grade: pasta, Third Grade: snack foods, Fourth Grade: canned soups, Fifth
Grade: peanut butter and jelly, Sixth Grade: canned vegetables,

Parents Play Recess Program
“Can you play with me?” “l would love to but | have to cook dinner, clean up, do the laundry, go to work, answer
the phone, pay the bills, go to the supermarket, you have to do your homework, etc, etc....” If any of this sounds
familiar to you, then come to Parents Play! Uninterrupted, 20 minutes of pure play on any Friday of your choice,
with your child and their friends, during recess! Contact RandiSolis@me.com to find out how to become part of this
wonderful opportunity!

Photos Online
Here is how you can submit: Go to: https://images.schoolannualonline.com/login If it does not automatically log
you into the site, enter username: 400263980 and password: Lloyd Harbor.

*News from Cold $pring Harbor SEPTA*
Do you have questions about student services? AlS, 504, CSE, IEP, related services........ What does this all mean?
Please attend a presentation sponsored by CSH SEPTA, November 20th at 9:30am - Community Room at
Goosehill Primary School. Information regarding the continuum of services that are provided in each of the
buildings will be reviewed. Denise Campbell, Director of Special Education and a representative from each
building will be on hand to answer questions regarding how children are identified to be in need of support and
how services are delivered. If you have any questions, please email cshsepta@yahoo.com
Cold Spring Harbor SEPTA needs your support! SAVE THE DATE: Monday November 25th at 7pm at the
Community Room at Goosehill Primary School PRE-CHARTER MEETING to renew SEPTA charter. This meeting is
part of the process for our SEPTA chapter to be reinstated. We have representatives from the Suffolk Region PTA
to discuss the process. We NEED parents and teachers to attend to support us and show Suffolk Region PTA that
it is important to this community that we maintain our CSH SEPTA chapter. Thank you in advance for your
supporti!!

Thank you to all those who came out to the LH$*PTG meeting yesterday.




Lloyd Harbor School

COLD SPRING HARBOR CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
7 School Lane « Huntington, New York 11743

Valerie R. Massimo, Principal (631) 367-8800 Main Office
Phil Gray, Asst. to the Principal (631) 367-8801 Main Office

November 14, 2013

Dear Sixth Grade Parents and Students:

As you are aware, our trip Matilda has been scheduled for next Wednesday, November 20t. We are
looking forward to a wonderful day. Below you will again find details of this event and helpful
information.

TRIP SPECIFICS

e ALL school rules are in effect and electronic devices, such as video games, ipods, cell
phones and cameras, may not be used during the trip (as well as on the bus). If any such
device is seen, it will be taken away by the chaperone. .

¢ The buses will leave Lloyd Harbor at 8:15 am. PLEASE DO NOT BE LATE!

* Students will report to the café for attendance and wait to be escorted to the buses. Please
sit at your assigned lunch tables.

¢ You may not bring your own snacks for the bus. Only school-provided food may be eaten
during “snack time".

¢ Students must pack their own lunch. No glass bottles please.
¢ Students may bring a small backpack to carry their lunch.

e ltis not necessary for the children to bring any money with them for shopping or food, as our
time in the theater is limited.

PICK UP

e We hope to return to school at approximately 6:15 pm. If the time deviates more than a half
hour (either way), a “connect ed” message (automated call) will be sent to your primary
phone number.

e Parents should pick up their children by the Little Theater entrance. Please park your car
and walk to the door to meet your chiid.

Students should remember that this is a Broadway performance and dress accordingly. Shorts are
not permitted and sports jerseys and athletic attire are strongly discouraged. Also, the students have
been reminded that our best LHS behavior is expected at all times.

Please contact the main office if you have any additional questions.
Sincerely.

Mrs. Massimo, Mr. Gray
Mrs. DeGennaro, Mrs. Reynolds, Grade Six PTG Committee Chairs
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Cold Sprmtg Harbor
Mighty Mite Kid Wrestling Club Registration

Registration Date: Monday November 18™

Location: Field House Loft (Wrestling room)

Time: 6:30-7:30

Fee-$60 (Check made to Cold Spring Harbor Booster club)

Start Date: Tuesday November 19™

Start Time: 7:00-8:00

Days: Tuesday & Wednesday Nights
Location: Wrestling Room (Field House Loft)

Dates: November 19" — December 18™
Coaches: Drew Edgar, Rich Burlinghof and CSH Wrestlers

Your child will receive a T-shirt, Embroidered shorts and a headgear.
Awards will also be handed out on the last day of practice.

USA Wrestling Insurance cards must be purchased prior to
registration and presented at the time of registration.

How to purchase a card:

1. Google “USA Wrestling Card” and click on the first link “Membership USA”

2. This will bring you to a list of regions (click on New York)

3. Then click on the link NEW memberships. Fill out the information needed
with the club name Mighty Mites. You should get a USA Wrestling Card.
Once you receive the card please write the number down or print a copy of the
card and present it at registration.




For Kids! Programs from Cold Spring Harbor Library's
Children’s Department. Registration Required!

STUFF A TURKEY
Tuesday, November 19 @ 4:30
For children in grades K-6

come in to make a cute stuffed animal
vurkey to display or cuddle.

~ TPRmA

The library is a drop-off point for Toys For Tots.

Please bring unwrapped toys only.

New Addition to our Parent Collection

The Bullying Antidote: Superpower Your Kids for Life

by Louise Hart and Kristen Caven (Jul 2, 2013)

The authors give parents the skills they need to prevent their children- whether
6 or 16- from being bullied.

For more information about any Kids Programs, contact the Youth Services
Desk at the Cold Spring Harbor Library - 631-692-6820

For Adults! Programs for Grown-Ups from Cold Spring Harbor

Library’s Information Services Department

Thursday Evening Book Discussion
Thursday, November 21 €rom 7:00-8:30 pm

The Last Van Gogh by Alyson Richman
There's still time to read this wonderful book! Pick up your copy at
the circulation desk.

For more information about any Adult Programs, contact the Information Services
Desk at the Cold Spring Harbor Library - 631-692-6820



